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Monday 12th July 2021 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Reception to Year 1 Transition Information 

 

We are looking forward to welcoming your child into Ash class (Year 1 and 2) in September. Unfortunately, 

due to our COVID 19 restrictions, we are unable to allow parents into school for our usual parent 

information workshop. Instead, we have created a power point with information on to help you understand 

more about Key Stage 1 in school. We have tried to include the key information without “overloading” as 

there is so much we could say! Please read at your own leisure and let us know if you have any further 

questions or queries. We hope you find this useful. 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Mrs Wiedman and Miss Taylor 


